

Newsletter June, 2025

Building a world where every pregnant woman has a safe home and loving support

Big News!

We are pleased to announce that Life Haven has welcomed our second mother-to-be. "Lauren" is due to have her baby February, 2026. Please keep her in your prayers.

Glory to God for all things!

Spring Benefit Success

We netted just over \$20,000. This is a major step on our way to filling the home with future mothers and hiring additional staffing accommodate them.

We sincerely thank everyone who contributed in any way! We are so grateful.

We especially thank our host, First Christian Reformed Church in Everett, Kevin VanHollebeke and Michelle Westford, our entertaining Auctioneer and Emcee, and our caterers from LaConner Seafood and Prime Rib.

We all had a delightful time together.



Dessert Dash Offerings

Annual Rummage Sale

Join us for our huge rummage sale at the Knights of Columbus hall in Bothell. August 1-3, 2025

If you would like to **donate items** or **volunteer** scan the QR code or call Daniel Wright at 425-770-2709



An exciting change at the home

We have learned that many pregnant woman in need already have a young child, so we have recently changed our policy to be accessible to these women.

Life Haven is now accepting pregnant women who come with a child under the age of 6.

Follow Life Haven WA on Facebook and Instagram

To donate please scan the QR code.

Or please mail checks to the address below. All gifts are tax deductible



Thank you for all your love, prayers, and support From all of us at Life Haven